
 

Dear Parents, 

We are once again participating in Anti-

Bullying Week this year in school, 

commencing Monday 16th-Friday 20th 

November. We will be exploring the theme 

‘United Against Bullying’ helping pupils to 

realise, that we all play an important part in 

preventing bullying behaviour.  

We will introduce the week by celebrating 

‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 16th November. 

We ask that pupils participate by wearing odd 

socks to school on this day. The wearing of 

odd socks, helps pupils to understand the 

importance of our individuality and diversity 

within our school 

community. This 

allows pupils to express themselves with 

confidence.  

During the week, each class will participate in 

activities to explore the theme with their teacher 

during PDMU lessons. 

P5-P7 Pastoral Care Team members, will also 

deliver a short assembly to their class bubbles.  

In addition, pupils will participate in a poster 

competition. One winner will be selected from 

each class. The winning posters will be displayed 

in our school hall for the rest of term 1.   

During Anti-Bullying Week we would like to remind all our pupils that if they 

have a problem, they can talk to any of their safe adults. We also will be 

reminding pupils throughout the week of the names of the Safeguarding 

Team members Mrs F. Fearon (Designated Teacher), Mrs M. Kelly (Deputy 

Designated Teacher) and Mrs W. McKeown (Principal).  

 

Thank you, 

Mrs F. Fearon  

 


